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Could you tell us if the recent filling of the land, bulkhead, retaining walls, building(s), and boat dock development (1867
Westlake Dr) on opposite shoreline where we made the measurements is all permitted and approved by the City? Here
is a picture for review and consideration:

Rick Rasberry, CESSWI
Lake Austin Boat Dock & Shoreline Permits
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Rick asber_ry _

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Good afternoon:

Please find the attached documents responsive to your public information request (PIR 39213). You requested:
“Please accept this request to view and/or have copies provided for:

e Copy of any/all Notice(s) of Violation, Stop Work Order(s), Corrective Action Notice(s), Citation(s), Field
Directives, field logs/notes, pictures, phone logs, inspection reports, emails, letter/reports, and all other
public information held by City for the 1847 Westlake Dr. property for the past two (2) years.

e Copy of any/all permits, site plan applications, site plan exemption applications, Director approvals for
the lake bed dredging activity that occurred at and/or near the 1847 Westlake Drive shoreline (492.8

msl) during the Lake Austin Drawdown Jan-Feb 2017.

This request is specific to All Documents held by the Watershed Protection Division’s Spill Response
Department, Watershed Protection Department’s ERM staff, Development Services Environmental
Inspection Department, and the Austin Code Department in response to inspections of the Lake Austin
Shoreline (492.8 msl) and Bee Creek waterway before, during, and after the 2017 Lake Austin drawdown.

I’'m available to answer any questions or provide clarity if needed, thank you.”
Thank you for contacting the City of Austin.
Best,

Q‘ﬁ PIR Team| 512-974-2268
q |
City of Austin Law Department |301 W. 2"¢ St, Austin TX 78701
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